
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

November 5, 2010

DA 10-2148

ERRATUM

Re:  Thompson Coburn LLP –
Request to Modify Conditions on
Waiver Granted in ET Docket No. 10-24

By the Chief, Office of Engineering and Technology:

On October 1, 2010, the Office of Engineering and Technology released a Letter, DA 10-1909, in 
the above-captioned proceeding.  This Erratum corrects the Letter by adding the DA number (DA 10-
1909) that was inadvertently omitted from the FCC Record publication of this document.
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Julius Knapp
Chief, Office of Engineering and Technology


